Steve Davis

EIS review panel

Yet another project to help California and Oregon mitigate their refusal to site any of these " new
green deal" boondoggles in their own states. Keep this up and we can be more like Germany,
restarting the coal and nuclear plants that they have shut down over the last 12 years, as their
residential electrical rate went from .20c per kWh to more than .30c per kWh ( our state ave. Is 8.5¢
per kWh).

What I do know is that every one of these projects in KPUD territory increases my residential rate
in White Salmon, already well above the state average. We have enough green energy in
Washington, end extra to export to the rest of the west coast due to our dams and commercial
nuclear plant, all VERY green.

Our hope should be in new the generation nuclear power small modular reactors to provide us with
95%+ efficiency base load power.

Thanks for your consideration
Steven Davis
Retired engineer - 45 years in the power production industry



